
 

This week 
*We will be devoting some class time to practicing for the Christmas musical as well as 

spending some time working in the new format of our spring tests, so our week will look 

different this week.  

*We will NOT have any  homework on Thursday night due to the musical.. 

*We will have our spelling test and bible memory verse test on Thursday, Dec 4.  We will 

have a shortened reading/language quiz as well. 

*Please continue to send winter coats with the students as well as hats and gloves as 

necessary.  We do go outside for recess unless it is below 35 degrees.  

 

 
Christmas Program 
*Students should come to school on Thursday (Dec 4) dressed in their musical attire. They 

are welcome to bring a change of clothes to switch into for the remained of the day so we 

don't have to worry about a spilled lunch.    

 *The manatee performance will be at 9:00 am on Thursday, the evening performance is at 
7:00pm.  Students can arrive in the classroom at 6:30.  Please do not leave any students 
unattended in the halls prior to the classroom doors unlocking at 6:30. We will leave our 
room at 6:50 to go to the stage, please have them in 126 prior to that time.   

 *After our performance on Thursday night, all students need to return to the classroom 
with me.  I will dismiss them from there.  Please send someone from the pickup list to get 
them.  It usually works best if just one person comes to get them instead of dragging the 
whole family through the halls! 

 *Remember to arrive early for a good seat!  You'll have to ask your kiddo where we stand in 
the auditorium so you know where best to sit.  (They haven't told us yet) 
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